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Please vote NO on SB166.  We the people have the right to the public record of Cast 

Vote Records!  If there are any identifying marks on the ballots, whose fault is this?  

Not allowing access to these ballots is a total lack of transparency and only signals to 

we the people that the Secretary of State does not want us to know how our ballots 

are counted.  This has to change.  Election laws constitutionally must come from our 

legislature, not the executive branch!  And you wonder why many Oregonians truly 

believe there is no election integrity using the current system of mail-in ballots and 

black box tabulators.  You cannot prove that our ballots are counted the way we 

marked them, because you won't allow us to see the Cast Vote Record. 


